[image: ]


Public Notice



SPCA Services — NEW INFORMATION — PLEASE READ

1. SPCA Fiji Islands will be closed for all elective surgery and non-essential consults over the next two weeks. Desexing, deworming, hair loss, vaccinations, grooming are non-essential services.

2. We will provide EMERGENCY SERVICES only on a limited basis and in line with government directives. The following are examples of an emergency: your pet has been in an accident and is bleeding from its mouth; it is convulsing; it is vomiting or pooping blood; it is very obviously in distress.

3. Please PHONE the SPCA in the case of an emergency and get approval from the clinic team to come in. The number to call is 9980023 or 9922634. The landline is likely to not be answered at this time.

4. SPCA Staff will discuss your emergency with you and arrange a time for you to bring your pet to us.

5. DO NOT COME IN IF YOU ARE SICK IN ANY WAY. You must have a mask on properly over your nose and mouth when you come in and have the CareFiji App installed with Bluetooth function on.

6. If you have an appointment scheduled for the next 14 – 28 days, please email spcafijireception@gmail.com for information. Staff will be phoning you in the next couple of days to advise you of new schedules.

7. Please take extra care with your pets and any strays you look after at this time. Lock them indoors if you have to but keep them off the roads and out of harm’s way.


Thank you for complying with Government Guidance.
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